
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

NOTICE OF A PUBLIC HEARING 
 
 

Notice is hereby given that the Board of Adjustment of the City of Hunters Creek 

Village, Texas will hold a public hearing to receive oral or written comments on Monday, June 

10, 2013, at 7:00 p.m. in City Hall at #1 Hunters Creek Place, Hunters Creek Village, Texas, for 

the purpose of considering an application filed by the Chinese Baptist Church, 900 Brogden 

Road, Houston, Texas 77024, (the “Applicant”), regarding the property at 900 Brogden Road 

requesting a special exception be granted to allow for the design and construction of a new 

20,000 sf single story worship and fellowship building and 28,000 sf of paving for new parking 

and fire lanes as provided in Section 44-158(3) of the Code of Ordinances for uses in District R 

(Residential). 

The documents submitted by the Applicant are on file with the City Secretary at #1 

Hunters Creek Place, Hunters Creek Village, Texas 77024, and are available for inspection 

during regular business hours at City Hall.  For more information, you may call (713)465-2150 

during normal business hours. 

 
Deborah L. Loesch, TRMC 
City Administrator/City Secretary 
May 15, 2013 


